Larry and Joyce George 929 Quakenbush Rd. Snow Camp, NC 27349

May 11, 2021

Dear Friends and Supporters of Siloam,

We would like to thank you for your support of Siloam Missionary Homes. Joyce and I are very passionate about the ministry and believe that what is being done is an important part of helping missionaries reach the world with the Gospel by giving them a place to call home and rest. It is amazing to realize that almost 30 years after the beginning, there is still a need and the homes stay full, and many times there aren't enough homes for the number of applications received.

It is exciting to realize that in a few months Siloam will be putting house #15 in place as our 30th Anniversary House.

I want to reassure our partners that the ministry of Siloam Missionary Homes continues to move forward. Michael Gay has been at my side for the past four years and is doing a tremendous job as Director, handling the day to day activities and overseeing the staff.

Joyce continues to work on a part time basis in the office and is still serving on the Board of Directors.

The Lord has provided a very dedicated group who serve as Board of Directors and we are confident that the ministry will continue to grow and bless the missionary families.

Although I have now retired, I am going to continue to be involved by helping keep the grounds mowed and assisting Rachel with some of the farm work. I also hope to be able to spend some of my time with my kids and my grandkids.

It has been an honor and a privilege to be part of this wonderful ministry. I would like to encourage you to continue to support the ministry, because without you, Siloam would not be able to provide this service.

May God bless each of you.

Because of Christ,

Larry & Joyce George

Lany + Joyce George